
Hi, I’m Jennifer Ladewig
I’m 16 years old and currently 
enrolled at Sunshine Beach State 
High school.

Dear Friends
of Altitude

It is an absolute delight to let you know there are too many students to name who 
excelled in their studies and extracurricular interests and have been nominated for 
leadership positions in 2023. We look forward to sharing with you more stories of 

these successes!

Thank you all so much for your tremendous support. We wish you and your families 
a very happy Christmas break. 

Our best wishes,
The Altitude team

It's been another year of significant 
growth for us, culminating in the 
exciting launch of our national brand 
on 11 November in Noosa!

While around 90 sponsors and special 
guests were entertained by the hilarious MC, 
Sam Coward, the stars of the show at the 
Altitude Scholarships launch were our 
exemplary recipients, of Marjorie Stockton 
from Sunshine Beach State High School 
(SBSHS), Eva Timmermans from Caloundra 
State High School, and St Theresa Sunshine 
Beach's Zara, our fabulous vocal performer 
who is sponsored by Ikatan Spa's Katrina 
and Nicholas Thorpe.

InNoosa and Hello Sunshine's Deb Caruso and Carlie Wacker are proud sponsors 
of Eva and spoke passionately of why they have been such staunch supporters of 
our endeavours since we commenced. 

SBSHS Principal Grant Willliams also provided critical insights on the significant 
and tangible impact the scholarships continue to have on the recipients that extend 
well beyond monetary assistance.

We are extremely grateful for the ongoing generosity and encouragement from our 
sponsors and all who support us.

Please refer >>HERE for full photos

Some of my big highlights this year are my 
achievements in sports. Last week I was 
named Senior Sports Captain for 2023. It 
became a big achievement for me to represent 
my school and to encourage more young 
students to lift the house spirits of our sports, 
to get students moving and enjoy the carnivals 
that will be held for them. 

I have also represented this year for Queensland, to compete at the national level in 
Sydney, placing top for both 100m hurdles and 400m hurdles.

As I graduate school, I would like to continue training and represent Queensland for 
rugby 7s. 

While juggling sports, I will enroll in university to study health, physical education, and 
biological science so I can focus on body health in sports. 

I would love to work with younger and older athletes to avoid injury, recover from 
sports injuries faster and stay performing at their best.

Noosa Chances' scholarship has given me the 
opportunity to give me the best support with 
school supplies and be able to achieve the 
right pathway in future times. I would love to 
thank you for how far I have gone to be able to 
nearly finish the year off with a banger. 

I cannot thank them more for what they have 
done to give me and other students a boost of 
confidence and encouragement to work hard 
and do our best.

SCHOLARSHIP STUDENT PROFILE
Jennifer Ladewig received one of our first scholarships at the inception of Noosa 
Chances 3 years ago. We have observed her progress with such admiration and 
wish her continuing success as she commences her final year of school next year.

Her school, family and the Altitude community are all so proud of Jennifer's can-do 
attitude as well as her achievements academically and in her sporting endeavours.

Jennifer is not yet being sponsored and we intend to find a match for her. 

To find out more about a scholarship, please click here to visit our website
(currently Noosa Chances and soon to be rebranded)


